From: Sam BrightbartF
Sent: 01 March 2018 15:

To: Londonplan

Subject: New Draft London Plan

To whom it may concern,

Regarding comments on the New Draft London Plan, | completely and wholeheartedly agree with the
comments written here:

http://madetobe.company/to-the-greater-london-authority-planning-department-7-responses-to-the-
draft-london-plan/

In a nutshell, too much focus in income generation, not nearly enough on all the myriad other elements
that make communities strong and happy. Community spaces have a value beyond the pecuniary.

As noted in the link above, these comments refer to:

Policy GG1 Building strong and inclusive communities

Policy S1 Developing London's social infrastructure

Policy HC5 Supporting London's culture and creative industries and
Policy HC7 Protecting Public Houses (please say it's not just about pubs)

Yours faithfully,

Sam Brightbart
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